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To whom it may concern,

At the end of the school year 2011, | had Craig from First Alert Carpet Cleaning in to
clean the carpets throughout the school, along with the staffroom and office
chairs. 1 have also used him for years to clean my carpets at home.

As always, Craig has done a brilliant job and | fully expect to continue to use himto
clean our school's carpets.

As well as the cleaning, Craig has also given me some sound advice on what sort of
carpet we would be best fo use in an up coming building project, both for lifespan
and ease of cleaning.

| have no hesitation in recommending Craig to anyone who is after a top notch
carpet or furniture clean.

Property Manager
Point Chevalier School
7-31 Te Ra Rd

Point Chevalier
Auckland, 1022

(09) 846 1359, extn 6




